
EX100. STRATEGIC JOINT COMMISSIONING PLAN: SERVICES FOR OLDER
PEOPLE 2014-2017

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services presenting a Strategic Joint Commissioning Plan for Services for older people
(JCP) for approval.

Health  and  Social  Care  partnerships  were  required,  as  part  of  the  Scottish
Government’s reshaping care for older people and associated change programme, to
produce a Joint Commissioning Plan (JCP). An informal partnership comprising
Falkirk  Council,  NHS Forth  Valley,  CVS Falkirk  and  District  and  Scottish  Care  had
developed, through consultation, a JCP for the period 2014-17. Details were given of
the consultation process leading to the development of the JCP and the key themes of
the plan.

Decision

The Executive approved the Strategic Joint Commissioning Plan for Older
People 2014-17.


